
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Friday 13th November 2020 

Dear Parents, 

It’s becoming a great privilege at the end of the week to give out Special Mentions to a wing of the school. 

Myself, Mrs Martin and Miss Plowman share these and as I write I can hear the sound of clapping coming 

from the Year 5/6 wing! Special Mentions are for those children who have stood out to us this week in 

school, who we think need particular praise.  

On Wednesday we held an act of Remembrance. Very different this year because we did it through TEAMs. 

However, the children really took part well and we had some lovely poems and prayers from Year 6.  

5O2 have been doing some great work on White Rose maths – take a look at our Twitter feed.  

We are sharing details of a photography competition run by the Rotary Club, which might interest some 

children, particularly in the current lockdown circumstances.  

I wish you all a happy weekend, 

Best wishes, 

Mark Davis 

 

UPDATES AND INFORMATION 

Face masks: 

Just a reminder for parents that face masks need to be worn over the nose and the mouth, rather than 

secured below your nose.  

Reporting a positive case of coronavirus:  

Last weekend, we had a confirmed case of coronavirus in school and you’ll be aware that you got letters 

and information over the weekend. The family involved dropped us an email to our stpetersholidaycovid 

email address and this meant we were able to act quicker than if we had relied solely on Health Protection 

Hub to tell us.  

Therefore, if a St Peter’s Bratton student tests positive and you receive that notification after our office has 

closed (it closes at 4pm) please can you email stpetersholidaycovid@gmail.com and tell us. We can then 

take the appropriate action in the evening or over the weekend.  

We are using this email address purely for this purpose. It means we will spot something that comes in 

straight away and the notification won’t get mixed in with the 100s of other emails we get.  
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Christmas:  

Christmas Dinner Day is 9th December. Further information and how to order coming next week.  

We will have information for you about what we are doing for Christmas soon.  

Learning Conference 

Letters are coming out today with details of dates, times and how to book for each class. 

Photography Competition 

Please see the attached poster for information on a photography competition which may interest you. 

 

UPDATES FROM THE CLASSES 

Year 5 

This week, Year 5 have been completing some work on Remembrance Day. We read the poem “We 

Remember” by Laura Mucha and used The Glade at the National Memorial Arboretum as inspiration to 

write our own poetry. Everyone worked really hard and produced some lovely work. Here are some 

examples of our poems below; some fantastic work by Phoebe B, Milly and Toby.  

  



 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 

 

 

 

 

Date Event 

Wednesday 9th December Christmas Lunch – details to follow 

Friday 11th December Save The Children Christmas Day – details to follow 

Friday 18th December End of Autumn Term 

Monday 21st December to 
Friday 1st January 

Christmas Holidays 

Monday 4th January Spring term starts 


